
 
Danderyd, March 7, 2019 
 
CLOSING OF VISCARIA EXPECTED TO TAKE PLACE MARCH 8, 2019 
 
Copperstone Resources AB (“Copperstone”) is pleased to announce that the Closing of the 
Viscaria acquisition is likely to occur late afternoon March 8, 2019. 

As previously announced, closing of the Viscaria acquisition is expected to take place shortly, now 
more specifically Friday March 8, 2019. 

Copperstone will revert with the Closing release as soon as the transaction has been completed. 

For further information, please contact Michael Mattsson (CEO) at +46(0)580-88890, 

+46(0)705 739 777, michael.mattsson@copperstone.se; info@copperstone.se or refer to 

Copperstone webpage: www.copperstone.se. 

 

The information was delivered by the above-mentioned contact for publishing March 7, 2019 
at 23:23 CET. 
 
About Copperstone (subsequent to Closing) 
Copperstone is a public company trading as COPP B on NASDAQ First North (Stockholm). The Certified Adviser is 
Augment Partners AB, info@augment.se, +46 8 505 65 172. The Company is focused on base and precious metal 
exploration in the vicinity of the internationally recognized mining districts of Kiruna and the Skellefte-field in 
northern Sweden. In addition, the Company also owns an exploitation concession and an exploration permit in 
the Bergslagen mining region, in central Sweden. 
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